
From: Josh Harrold <josh.harrold@tobm.org>
Date: Friday, June 6, 2025 at 1:29 PM
To: Davis, N. <Nathaniel.Davis@greensboro-nc.gov>
Cc: Wesley Barker <wesley.barker@tobm.org>, Michelle Kennedy
<michelle.kennedy@tobm.org>
Subject: Requesting your assistance

WARNING: External Email – Don’t get hooked by a phishing email. Never
click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Good afternoon, 

I hope this email finds you well and hopefully finished with your budget
adoption. Due to Hurricane Helene, the Town of Black Mountain damage
estimates for infrastructure and assets are $30 million. We are asking you to
donate two vehicles for our use as we lost many of our vehicles and equipment
due to flooding. The two vehicles we would like donated are: 

2007 Ford Explorer 4x4
2015 Ford F-150 4x4

I appreciate anything you can do to be of assitance and would be happy to
discuss more. 

Sincerely, 

Josh M. Harrold, ICMA-CM, AICP, CZO
Town Manager
160 Midland Avenue
Black Mountain, NC 28711
(828)828) 419-9300 - O
(828)828) 669-4204
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